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19th September 2025 
 
Dear Year 4 Parents / Carers, 
 
As part of our Rainforests topic this half term, the children will be making dioramas of the 
rainforest layers.   
 
Please could you help us to collect the following items, to ensure that there are enough 
resources for the project: 
 
- Shoe boxes (with or without lids, or other boxes of a similar size) 
- Carboard kitchen rolls / cardboard tubes 
- Green or blue paper / tissue paper 
- Pipe cleaners  
 
Please bring these items into school on Monday 29th September. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
The Year 4 team. 
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